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To whom it may concern,
I am writing this to convey my thoughts on the vast sat system.
The vast system as it is satisfies our television needs and would not like to see the scheme removed or dramatically altered. We used to have access to radio stations when on the optus system, and I would like to see this reintroduced as we live in a bush setting with high trees and our radio signal is poor, as is our mobile signal. 
I might point out that if we did not have a vast, or equivalent scheme, we would not have any television coverage at all. We lost that as soon as the old analogue signals were switched off.

I hope you continue with the vast scheme

Yours sincerely
Ken Webb
